
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 17 January 2019 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Cressida Dick - Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive Office, MOPAC 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 
Alison Duncan-Mercy, commissioner’s Chief of Staff 
Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Policy 
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
 
 
1 Budget 

 
1.1 The Mayor was updated on the Met’s work on refining the budget following the 

announcement of the Police Funding Settlement.  
 

2 Tackling Violent Crime: Update 
 
2.1 An update was provided on the work of the Violent Crime Taskforce including the 

potential use of armed foot patrols following an incident.  
 
3 Brexit 

 
3.1 The Commissioner discussed with the Mayor the policing of the Parliamentary estate 

during the period leading up to final decisions being made, as well as the Met’s 
planning for potential implications and events once Britain leaves the EU. 
 

4 HMICFRS Report into Custody Suits 
 

4.1 There was a discussion of the recently published report from HM Inspectorate of Prisons 
and HMICFRS on their inspection of the Met’s custody suits.  

 
5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 


